The staff have been working to amend the Homework policy at our staff meetings since the start of
September. We decided to change our homework practices on a trial basis until June 2022 when this
policy is to be reviewed. However, in the meantime, if you would like to discuss any aspect of the
below changes, please, talk to Ms. Hanly.

The following are the new guidelines in our school for homework:

Junior — Senior Infants:

. Reading

. Maths games / activity
. Word work

. Active homework

1st — 6th Class

. Reading

. Words their way / Spellings

. Maths — Tables /mental maths
. Active homework

Those parents/children who want supplementary homework can be offered it by Google Classroom
/ work packs / projects.



